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IN ATTENDANCE – 

Chris Seddon (CS) – Ty Calch 

Trevor Jones (TJ) –  

David Sailsbury (DS) – Harbour Master Menai Bridge 

Noel Bristow (NB) (Zoom) – Commodore Port Dinorwic Sailing Club 

Ian Park (IP) (Zoom) 

 

APPOLOGIES – 

Kevin Roberts – Port Dinorwic Marina 

 

OFFICERS – 

David O’Neill – Caernarfon Harbour Trust Harbour Master (HM) 

Jennifer Jones – Caernarfon Harbour Trust Administrator (JJ) 

 

 

HM welcomes the re-assembly of the Committee and introductions are made.  

 

Election of a Chairperson.  

Previous responsibility fell to Noel Bristow. Ian Parks puts his name forward and the 
Committee agree unanimously. Chris Seddon and Noel Bristow express their support to the 
new Chairman. 

HM briefly runs through the terms of office for the Marine Advisory Committee explaining 
that Caernarfon Harbour Trust must consult the Committee on all aspects of the Trusts work 
and remits and stresses the importance of co-working. HM also invites any members of the 
Committee to attend the monthly Harbour Trust Meetings which area also open to the 
public. Similarly, the Committee can request the presence of a Board Member to attend 
these meetings. 
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Any Other Business. 

HM updates the Committee on the recent gate failure at Victoria Dock informing them that it 
is now fully operational. CS comments on how impressed he was by the speed the initial 
problem was dealt with and how quickly the gate was fixed. CS has had feedback from a 
number of boat owners who agree with his comments. IP also commends HM on how 
efficiently the problem was dealt with. HM thanks the Committee and also passes thanks to 
CHT staff, boat owners and Gerwyn Owen Gwynedd Council for his attendance and support 
throughout. 

CS asked if the speed limit locations will be moved. HM feels the current restrictions are 
working. Unfortunately, we do not have the physical space to zone areas for specific users 
but congestions seems less and speeding is down. There will be more patrols from CHT over 
the summer months. 

 

Items to be referred / recommended to CHT. 

Nothing at this point. IP thanks CHT again for dealing so swiftly with the gate failure at 
Victoria Dock. 

 

Next Meeting. 

The minimum meeting requirements is two per annum. It is agreed that these should fall in 
April and September.  

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING –  

Tuesday 26th September at 10am, Board Room, Cei Llechi and via Zoom. 

 

END OF MEETING. 


